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Summary 
 

Summer holidays are around the corner… 

As summer holidays fast approach and everyone starts to look forward to a break after another busy 
year, we wanted to take a few minutes to look back at the last year with you.  

 

This Year We Have… 

 

➢ Tailored menus to suit customer preferences  

➢ Many theme days held including, World Book Day, St Georges Day.. 

➢ Lunchtime superstar awards presented  

➢ Parent taster sessions, and student engagement  

➢ Refreshed the pick n mix offer, making it more attractive to pupils 
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Added Value 
➢ New & refreshed marketing calendar  
➢ Chef Schools & Cookery Sessions 
➢ Parent evening tasters sessions 
➢ Taster sessions 
➢ Student survey’s  
➢ School councils  
➢ Sticker campaigns  

 

Focus Areas  

 
➢ Continue engaging with pupils to ensure lunch menu meets the needs of our diverse customers 

in school. 
 

➢ A partnership approach with schools to improve the lunchtime experience 
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Thank You to Everyone 
 

Thank you for your continued support this year and we look forward to our continued partnership with 
you next year. Roll on September when we can welcome all the wonderful pupils back and the new ones 
too.  

 

We would like to wish you, all the school staff, governors, and pupils a wonderful summer break. Let’s 
hope the sun shines for everyone.  

 

  



 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

For further information, please contact me 

Joe Rouvray 

Joe.rouvray@lunchtime.co.uk  

07707149403 


